
 
 

 
 

16 September 2022 

Tell Them from Me Parent Survey 

Dear parents and carers, 

Each year we ask our school community to engage in The Tell Them from Me survey. This survey provides our school 
with student, teacher and parent perspectives about the engagement and wellbeing of our students. This information 
is valuable to schools and can be used to identify strengths and successes, as well as areas to target for improvement. 

It is a completely anonymous survey and will take around 15 mins to complete. 

The parent survey asks parents/carers a range of questions related to the following drivers of student outcomes: 

• parents feel welcome 
• parents are informed 
• parents support learning at home 
• parents' participation at school 
• school supports positive behaviour 
• safety 
• inclusion 
• school supports learning 

Parents with more than one child at the school may choose to complete the survey more than once, if they feel that 
their children’s experiences differ. This survey can be completed in a different language, 23 language options are 
available. 

Please use the following link to complete the survey.  https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/qhps2022 

All survey responses must be completed by Friday 4 November 2022. 

If you have any queries regarding this survey, please contact Ms Gibson. 

We would like to thank parents in advance for giving up their valuable time to complete this survey to improve our 
wonderful school. 

 

Bert Lo Campo                Shonah Gibson 

Principal        Deputy Principal (rel.) 
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